Marlene Schubert

From: Anne McNamee Corbett <anne@islandfilmworks.com>

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 12:27 PM

To: PCD

Cc: Heather Wright; Kelly Tayara; PWAdmin; Joseph Dunstan; Vicki Clayton; Bob Russell; Joe Deets;
Brenda Fantroy-Johnson; Charlie Wenzlau

Subject: Messenger House Phase 2 - SEPA public comment

Attachments: SEPA comments re Messenger House (4-18-21).pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi —

We're immediate neighbors of Messenger House, and submit the following (Word PDF) as part of our ongoing effort to balance

our concerns with this Messenger House update. We've cc’d you all to assure we’re working from the same info. Please let us
know that you've received and read this.

Thanks!

Anne and Hoyt Corbett
10705 NE Manitou Park Blvd.



